
A staff member in the High School and two staff members in the elementary 

school have tested positive for COVID-19.  The Chautauqua County Department 

of Health has been contacted.  All three staff members are outside the infection 

window and no contact tracing is necessary.  They will return once they have 

finished mandatory quarantine 


